

Tuesday, September 13, 2022

Term 3 Superheroes- 'Lunch with the Principal'

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As part of the *Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL)* program at Merimbula Public School, we have implemented a digital system to award playground tokens (Superhero tokens) for students displaying the school values of *Respect, Responsibility and Resilience* when on the playground. The tokens are collected over a two-week period, then a Superhero from each Stage is drawn out. These students are identified as our four 'Superheroes'. They receive a certificate for their achievement and also have their name and photo shown on our PBL display board.

At the end of each term, each 'Superhero' is invited along to have lunch with the Principal. Lunch is provided by the PBL team and is catered for by our school canteen. As part of their attendance at the lunch, students need written permission to attend and eat the food provided. If you are happy for this to occur, please fill in the permission slip below.

We look forward to having your child at the lunch. The lunch will be held on <u>Monday</u>, <u>September 19 at 10.30am (next week)</u>.

Regards,	
Brenton Mace and Vanessa Bain	
PBL Coordinators	
×	
Permission to Attend- Term 3 Superheroes- 'Lunch with the Principal'	
Please return to the office by Friday, September 16, 2022	
Dear Mr Mace/ Ms Bain,	
I give permission forattend the <i>Term 3 Superheroes- 'Lunch with</i> provided by the school canteen.	
Parent/Caregiver Name:	Signed:
Contact Number:	Date:
My child has the following allergies/medical conditions:	



